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Drop-In Story Time

Begins January 16

Story Times return this winter begin-
ning January 16. This winter, the Library
will be changing the scheduling due to
Miss Linda’s departure. For the early
winter season, the Library will hold Drop-
In Story Time exclusively.

Drop-In Winter Story Times for ages 5
and under begins on Monday, January
16 and will run until March 9. During
this transitional time, story times will be
held on Mondays, Wednesdays and
Thursdays at 11:00 am in the lower
level meeting room.

Children are invited with their caregiv-
ers to attend one session per week.
Registration is not required.

Each session lasts approximately 30
minutes and includes a variety of
picture, pop-up and interactive books,
flannel-board stories, songs, puppets,

finger plays, crafts and other activities that
encourage a love of reading to your child.

For the spring sessions beginning in late
March, the Library is looking forward to having
a new children’s librarian on board and ready
to present the quality story times the commu-
nity has come to expect. At that point, we will
resume the smaller group sessions in the
Story Time Room and family Drop-In Story
Times on Fridays.

LIBRARY SAYS GOODBYE TO MIi1sS LINDA

The Library regretfully says ‘goodbye’ to
one of our key staff members, “Miss
Linda” Westphal after seven years in the
Youth Department.

Linda began working for the Library
when we opened the new building on
Alpine Street. The position of Youth
Programming Librarian was created as
part of the move to the larger building
and the demand for and space to provide
additional programs increased.

During her time with the Library, Linda
conducted many story times in both the
small group and drop-in settings, as well
as implementing the All-Star Readers and
Super Stories book discussion groups for
children, presenting many MarioKart
video game events as well as helping with

the wide variety of Summer Reading events,
First Grade Reader Roundup and many other
programs.

Linda will be taking her career in a new
direction as she begins work as a substitute
teacher in the
Lincoln Consolidat- ﬁ
ed School District.
This opportunity will
allow her to be,
more involved with
her children as they
attend school in the
same district.

We wish Miss
Linda all the best in
this new chapter in
her life.
















